EZANAMUNHLA



STAY INFORMED

CENTRE OF EXCELLENCE JOZINI CHC STAFF SERVE **BEYOND THEIR CALL OF DUTY ON SAVING** PEOPLE'S LIFE

he new facility Jozini CHC has proven beyond reasonable doubt to be a the center of excellence This was confirmed by the good job done by the staff members who were on duty when a 20year old pupil was brought to the facility from one of the nearest schools after being injured. The incident happened on the 23rd of January 2019 around 09h:00 in the morning.

The young boy was fast tracked and attended at high care unit (Casualty ward). He was transferred to Ngwelezane Regional Hospital after being assessed and well managed in the facility.

Acknowledgements went to the staff members who were able to manage the patient and called the paramedic rescue helicopter on time. The team effort and interventions they made patients life.

The facility is always striving for an excel- Moreover: The facility is expected to serve +part of community consultation.



Dr F.L Milindi (Acting Clinical Manager) & Sr. SC Mngomezulu (Operational Manager) assist to put the patient on the paramedic Rescue

saved the "It was our first time to receive such assistance from rescue management. Hopefully this will not be the last" said Dr. Milindi .

lence to achieve high quality service, to 9500 of people of Jozini and its catchment area. always prioritize the patient's needs as Since the facility started operating in April 16, 2018 the number of patients visiting the clinic has been growing daily.

Continues on the next page.....



The grandfather of the patient thanked the facility staff for their care and the courtesy to the patients they serve. The community of Jozini would never be the same. Thumbs up to Jozini CHC.

YEAR OPENING PRAYER



Rev,J.N Mathaba rendering the word of God during the service.

n the 17th of January 2019, the staff members had great moment during their prayer day. They gathered and thanked the Lord for keeping them since 2018 up until this far. The main reason was to pray unto God for a year of blessings they are still serving the while community.

It was a remarkable day indeed.



Staff were listening attentively



"My Workplace, My Responsibility"

The staff also Instigated the Healthcare Christian Fellowship within the facility. Prayers normally take place every Thursday within the facility during lunch time.

Notes from Public Relations Office

Public Reactions Officer

ew Year Greetings all round. Hope this year for you will be safe and sound. May you accomplish all your heart desires. And may this New Year Flow for you with great ease.

Last year was great since the facility started operating. We met few challenges and we hope this one will be greater. Amazing things will manifest. Happy New Year my valued colleagues. I would also like to take this opportunity to welcome those who have joined Jozini CHC family and to say that this is your new home and we are here to help. We were chosen by God to serve his people and render a high quality of health service.

May God Richly bless you all.

"Together we can move South Africa forward".



CONTACT DETAILS

Physical Address:

Jozini main road across the bridge to Bhambanana. D850 road next to Msiyane high school

Postal Address:

P/bag X12, Jozini, 3696

Web Address:

www.kznhealth.gov.za/Jozini CHC.

SWITCHBOARD:

066 302 2564

SWITCHBOARD FAX NUMBER:

035 572 1245

EMAIL:

zanelenmtshali@gmail.com

Story: Zanele Mtshali (Jozini CHC PRO)
Communications

EZANAMUHLA ZIPHUMA ZISHISA

I PAGE 03